
 

     

ATTENTION FARMINGDALE STATE COLLEGE 

STUDENTS: 

Are you interested in playing for the women’s volleyball team here on campus? 
We want to know! 

 
WHO?  

Motivated women with a passion for volleyball 
**Must be a full-time student (no less than 12 credits)** 

 
WHAT? 

NCAA Division III Women’s Volleyball 
 

WHERE? 

Our beautifully remodeled gymnasium in Nold Hall 
 

WHEN? 

Pre-season Try Outs will begin Saturday, August 19th at 9am 
 

Anyone interested in playing is strongly encouraged to contact  
Head Coach Kristy Nix via e-mail at nixke@farmingdale.edu  

Questions are OK! 
The season is quickly approaching and we want our players medically cleared and 

ready to play. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 


